
Dear Trade Partners, 

 

Due to a Fire occurred at Catania Fontanarossa Airport on 17 July 

2023 the airport will be closed for the next few days and all flights 

to/ from Catania are being cancelled. 

 

The situation is constantly evolving, therefore we invite you to check 

the flight status on Flight Info and visit ITA Airways Connect for 

Repro Policy UPDATE 

 

We apologize for the inconvenience. 

  
  

 

https://click.news.ita-airways-connect.com/?qs=ea6101c993121bfdd479ee279842d314791c4755196811c6d4fe3d09ada2a4bc28bb9fd8c12cef95ddefa08ca6c4ddcc2f77dd5bf520f906ea80405ea7ad6670
https://click.news.ita-airways-connect.com/?qs=ea6101c993121bfdc331e6719905f8f1b2673988e3c91b88a976e0a9605b3411d9378a2505d25a868c3133565f456c7844b0237504ee926c10ef3ca9c12bf939

